
I have recently come into possession of some historical documents 
concerning Kala, the Urizen Exemplar of Wisdom. Having consulted 
with some academics on the subject I have been urged by some to 
publicise their contents, and by others to destroy them. 

Being no scholar myself, I have resolved to settle this dispute by 
means of a private auction, to which you are invited. It will be held at 
4 o’clock on the Saturday of this coming summit, in the Anvil 
Library. 

You should present this invitation on entrance to the auction, or you 
will be barred from entry. If you will not be available at the allotted 
time, you may send an individual in your place, as long as they 
present this invitation. 

Yours, 

Rodrigo i Valasco i Guerra 

 


